
 

 

               
  

 
 

*NEW Fellowship Offering* 
2016 - 2018 

  
Part-time Geriatric Medicine Fellowship   
Maine Medical Center in Portland, ME 

 
 
MMC is seeking qualified candidates for the 2016-2018 fellowship year(s). Our well-rounded 
and rewarding training program provides flexibility for practicing physicians to complete a 
Geriatrics Fellowship, while still maintaining a presence in their own practices.  
 
Our fully accredited part-time two-year Geriatric Medicine fellowship provides a supportive 
teaching environment with diverse experiences in office based practice, inpatient and hospital 
consult service, and off campus clinical sites at highly regarded nursing homes and assisted-
living facilities.  
 
Understanding that practicing physicians may have interests unique to their clinical situation, 
fellows will be able to design their clinical electives to meet these needs. With a primary care and 
hospitalist track, fellows may also choose what training schedule works best for them (2-3 days 
per week and/or concentrated multi-week blocks).   
 
In addition to superb clinical experiences, we provide a well-rounded didactic curriculum 
including quality improvement projects, sessions on billing/coding/documentation and training 
in nursing home medical directorship. Fellows also have research opportunities and support for 
attending a regional or national Geriatric Medicine conference. 
 
Subsidized housing (only 2 blocks from the hospital) is also available for those not based in the 
Portland area.  
 
For further information contact program director, Sarah Hallen, MD at (207) 662-5112 or  
E-mail: halles@mmc.org.  
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